
New Food Services Coming to IPFW Fall Term 
 

Healthier food options, an additional coffee shop, and meals on-the-go.  The changes that many in the 
campus community have sought will soon be here!  Aramark will replace Taco Bell, Pizza Hut and 
Subway and provide food services and catering on campus, offering these new food and beverage 
options: 

Walb Coffee Shop (formerly YOYOS) 
* Hours Monday-Thursday 8 a.m to 7 p.m., Friday 8 a.m to 3 p.m. 
* Serving Starbucks coffee, beverages, breakfast sandwiches and pastries 

Walb Bistro (currently occupied by Taco Bell and Pizza Hut) 
* Hours Monday-Thursday 10 a.m. to 7 p.m., Fridays 10 a.m. to 2 p.m. 
* Offering a rotating/guest restaurant, pizza express, grill express, soup and salad bar, express items and 
fountain beverages 
* Rotating - Chef’s entrée of the day, i.e. Chinese, Italian, Mexican, barbecue, home cookin’ 
* Guest restaurant – Favorite area restaurants will be invited as guest chefs to serve their most popular 
items 
* Grill express – Burgers, wraps, and vegetarian options 
* Express items -  Healthy grab ’n go items such as salads, ready-made sandwiches, fruit cups, etc. 

Kettler Chop’d & Top’d (currently occupied by Subway) 
* Hours Monday-Thursday 7 a.m. to 8 p.m., Friday 7 a.m. to 3 p.m. 
* Offering breakfast, lunch, and dinner sandwiches, flatbreads, bowls, signature salads, soups and 
express items (grab 'n go salads, sandwiches, etc.) 

Aramark is offering extended dining hours in Walb Monday-Thursday but those hours are subject to 
change as the volume of dining customers indicates. 

Catering 
Aramark will be the exclusive caterer for university departments purchasing catering on campus when 
using university funds. More details will be available on the food services website in a few weeks. 

Current vendors closing May 7 & 8 
Although Aramark’s contract is not effective until July 1, the renovation of these spaces must begin as 
soon as possible after Spring term completes to be ready for Fall term 2015. To help us accomplish this 
goal, Pizza Hut will close Thursday, May 7; Taco Bell and Subway will close Friday, May 8. We have 
invited food truck vendors to come on campus during this time; more news on that as it develops.  

The construction will not impact Bon Bon’s Coffee Company or the Mastodon Mart. Vending will also 
remain available on campus. 
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